IN
COUK UNIVERSITY OF LEEDS

To Whom it may concern

On Behalf of the British Association of Applied Linguistics (BAAL) Conference local
organising committee, | can confirm that Mr Wael Almurashi from Newcastle
University attended the recent BAAL Conference and participated by presenting his
abstract:

A cross-linguistic study of perception of short and reduced vowels in L2
English.

at the conference.

The British Association of Applied Linguistics (BAAL) took place at the University of
Leeds from 30™ August to 2" September 2017.

Many Thanks

Natasha Rahanu on Behalf of Professor James Simpson,
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Natasha Rahanu

BAAL Conference Administrator
Conference Office

3" Floor University House
Cromer Terrace

University of Leeds

LS2 9T

Tel 0113 343 6106
Email n.rahanu@adm.leeds.ac.cuk
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